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Dear Casa Supporters, 

What a year it has been! We are so proud of the progress that was made this year to improve our 
services. As Board Chair, it is the time of year that I find myself taking inventory of the amazing 
achievements that have taken place.  It is also a time to reflect on where we want to go. Our list of 
items to accomplish never ends, as the work that we do is so important. We gladly show up every day 
to serve children who have suffered through abuse and neglect and will continue to do so year after 
year.

This past year we worked towards enhancing and improving our current programs. In our Residential 
Services program, our innovative Executive Director, Tamara Fleck-Myers saw the need for teen clients 
to practice independence to further help prepare them for a future to live on their own. With that idea, 
a new program - the Teen Preparation Program, was born. The Teen Preparation Program works within 
our Residential Services program to allow older teens, and those that are pregnant or parenting, the 
opportunity to practice independent living in a supervised apartment environment.  This allows them 
to feel what it is like to live independently while receiving the same level of care of those residing in 
our cottages.

We’ve continued our collaboration with the Justice Resource Institute and Suffolk University. From the 
start of our collaboration, as one of only six organizations chosen nationwide, they worked with us to 
ensure our staff received trauma informed care training.  They have also provided us with data from 
our programs that will further help us to provide a high quality of service in all of our programs.

We are proud of our membership with the California Alliance of Child and Family Services (CACFS). 
The membership allows us to remain in compliance with state laws and helps us to provide the highest 
quality of care possible. The CACFS is a valuable resource and provides our staff education, data, and 
resources that we would not otherwise have.

Just as we are committed to our clients, we also place high priority on offering resources to our 
frontline staff and administration. Our human resources department worked tirelessly this past year to 
help vastly improve the onboarding and training process for newly hired staff. 

We know how important our work is and take very seriously the role that staff and the Board of 
Directors play to ensure our Casa Kids receive the care they require to succeed in life. Our work is 
made possible by the generous support of you, our donors, who give generously to support the tasks 
before us. I am blessed with an incredible team of Board of Directors whose dedication is unwavering. 
We work diligently to be good stewards of your donations to ensure that your dollars are invested in 
providing the utmost care for our Casa Kids.

Thank you for your continued support of Casa de Amparo. We are stronger than ever before—and 
that’s in large part due to your partnership and support.

-Kayleen Huffman, Board Chair 
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 AUGUST 1978 
Casa de Amparo was founded 
by a small group of local women 
concerned about domestic violence 
and the welfare of children. Led by 
the Women’s Resource Center and 
supported by local police, this team 
pushed for a home for children affected 
by or at risk of child abuse. It was at 
this point that Casa de Amparo opened 
its doors. 

 AUGUST 1980
Casa de Amparo expanded its 
services to include the  Child 
Development Center in Oceanside, 
providing therapeutic childcare, 
preschool and a family support center 
for children 18 months to 5 years old 
who are at risk of abuse or neglect. 

 JULY 2001
Casa de Amparo began its Family 
Visitation Program, which provides 
a neutral, supervised setting for 
children who have been separated 
from their parents as a result of abuse 
or neglect, enabling regular visits, 
positive interactions, and reunification, 
if appropriate.

 
 OCTOBER 2007

Casa de Amparo's Child Development 
Center expanded to a new campus 
in Oceanside, which now houses the 
Family Services and Hayward Child 
Development Center.

 JUNE 2008
Casa de Amparo began serving 18 to 24 
year old former foster youth, providing 
fully furnished apartments, career 
and education planning, and life skills 
training through the New Directions 
transitional housing program.
 

 OCTOBER 2008 
A Military Support Program at the Child 
Development Center was started in order 
to help military families facing physical, 
emotional, and financial hardship.

 APRIL 2012
Residential Services relocated from 
Oceanside to the Casa Kids Campus in 
San Marcos, California on 11.4 acres of 
land, providing three cozy, home-like 
cottages and expansive outdoor areas 
for play.
 

 APRIL 2014 
Residential Services began housing 
pregnant and parenting foster girls and 
their infants. Casa de Amparo is currently 
the only licensed residential treatment 
center in San Diego County to provide 
these services.

 JUNE 2016 
Opened new Counseling Wing and 
expanded the Pregnant and Parenting 
Cottage at the Casa Kids Campus in San 
Marcos. The expansion allows services for 
additional clients and new state-of-the-art 
therapeutic practices.

HISTORY
Over the last 40 years, Casa de Amparo has continually 
expanded to meet the changing needs of Casa Kids. 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Tamara Fleck-Myers, LMFT

PROGRAMS

•	 Residential Services
•	 Child Development Center
•	 Family Visitation
•	 New Directions
•	 Counseling Services
•	 Young Parent Network

SNAPSHOT FOR FY 2017-2018

MISSION

To support those affected by and 
at risk of child abuse and neglect, 
through a range of programs and 
services that promote healing, 
growth, and healthy relationships.

ABOUT 

Established in 1978, Casa de 
Amparo is recognized as a 
leader in treating and preventing 
child abuse and neglect in San 
Diego County and beyond, with 
locations in Oceanside and 
San Marcos. The non-profit 
organization annually serves over 
1,000 Casa Kids, from prenatal 
to 25 years old, as well as over 
900 families through integrated 
programs that promote 
healing, growth, and healthy 
relationships. 

LOCATIONS

San Marcos:
•	 Casa Kids Campus
Oceanside:
•	 Family Services Center 
•	 Child Development Center
•	 New Directions Program

CASA DE AMPARO'S

EMPLOYEES

Total Employees: 139
•	 Full-time: 112
•	 Part-time: 5
•	 On Call: 22

CLIENTS SERVED

•	 581 Casa Kids
•	 612 Families 

VOLUNTEERS

•	 Total Individuals: 332 
•	 Total Donated Hours: 6,857
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PROGRAMS
RESIDENTIAL SERVICES
Casa Kids, ages prenatal through 18, who have been 
removed from their homes as a result of abuse or neglect, 
reside at the Casa Kids Campus in Residential Services, 
a home-like environment on 11.4 acres of land. Each 
Casa Kid receives comprehensive trauma-informed care 
tailored to their individual physical, social, emotional, 
developmental, and educational needs.

NEW DIRECTIONS
Casa Kids, ages 18 to 25, who are foster or former foster 
youth, can participate in New Directions, a transitional 
housing program that equips youth with the necessary 
skills and resources to make a successful transition from 
foster care to independent living.

COUNSELING SERVICES
Counseling Services are offered to all Casa Kids and 
families in each of Casa de Amparo's programs. All 
program participants are able to receive age-appropriate 
individual, group, family, and play therapy. Families can 
take part in Parent-Child Interactive Therapy (PCIT) and 
each child is assessed to identify strengths and determine 
treatment plans.

CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER 
The Child Development Center provides childcare and 
therapeutic family support for Casa Kids, 18 months 
to 5 years old, and their families. These families are 
experiencing significant stress and are at-risk of abuse, 
neglect, or domestic violence. The Child Development 
Center also offers a specialized Military Support Program 
for enrolled families.

FAMILY VISITATION
Family Visitation provides a neutral, supervised setting for 
Casa Kids and their parents, who have been separated  as 
a result of child abuse or neglect. The program facilitates 
regular visits, positive interactions, and reunification, if 
appropriate. 

YOUNG PARENT NETWORK
Young Parent Network is designed to address the needs 
of pregnant and parenting youth who are struggling with 
the emotional, financial, and personal demands of being a 
parent. The goal of the program is to address trauma and 
increase the health, safety, and well-being of children and 
families.

CASA DE AMPARO'S FY 2017-2018 PROGRAM RESULTS

3,534
COUNSELING HOURS

7,040
DAYS OF CHILD CARE

1,518
FAMILY VISITS

581
CASA KIDS SERVED

612
FAMILIES SERVED
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My name is Eliza King and to my daughter, I’m known as Mommy. I'll start off with a little background about 
myself and my journey with Casa de Amaparo’s New Directions (New D) program. This is my second time 
joining New Directions; I’ve been involved with New D for a little under four years. The first time I came to 
New D was in January of 2015 following a really bad out-of-state college experience. I was then discharged 
from the program in June of 2017 when ironically I soon found out I was also pregnant. However I had burned 
my bridges with New D and despite my efforts to stay, my thirty day notice to leave the program remained and 
so I exited the program and left Casa de Amparo.

After exiting in June,  I was homeless but my partner at the time and I decided that with a roommate and our 
incomes combined we could afford an apartment on our own. So my ex started his own process to exit from 
New Direction’s and I in the mean time continued to try to find housing. I assume the stress of having a home-
less pregnant girlfriend took its toll on my significant other, we started hitting a really rough patch and it turned 
physical, which I ignored. Although I was still in touch with New D staff I never reached out for support due 
to my pride and embarrassment. Previously, I was very involved in events Casa de Amparo would have, and I 
participated in Meet the Chefs two years in a row. I was even given the opportunity to have an article published 
about my story and how crucial Casa’s New D program was to my growth. So looking back, I was terrified of 
acknowledging how much I actually needed the help and of course my pride kept me from reaching out. 
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Even though I was no longer in the program, New D was still super involved in me and my unborn child’s 
life. I still participated in the Art Therapy Program and I stopped by to make sure I showed my sonograms. 
Then I finally got housing at six months pregnant. I had been homeless for four months at that point, but I 
finally had a place of my own again. But that soon didn’t work out. In September of 2017 I got a call from 
another program saying that they were willing to work with me and I got the spot. A one- bedroom just for our 
little family, we had a plan. My significant other would stay with New D and get all his support he could from 
their program and exit at twenty-one and then of course he’d be eligible for the program I just entered and 
we’d be a real family. We had it all planned out, nothing could stop us right? 

My move went great and I obtained a job so quickly—pregnant belly and all. But it was too strenuous for 
me and my midwife pulled me from work. So now, I wasn’t working and I was alone because my boyfriend 
wasn't interested at this point in participating in my life and supporting me, and I had no other support. So 
where did I go? New Directions! I would sit there for hours, all day if I could. Elyse, the New D Program 
Manager was always super excited to hear about whatever I was babbling on about. Liz was always super 
interested in hearing about my birthing choice and it was just nice to have someone to see me and talk to me. 
There was even a baby shower for our little girl, on the ninth of February. The next day, February 10th, I gave 
birth to a 6lb doe eyed little girl named Anayarah. Anayarah Antonia Sarai Shelby, a mouthful but a blessing 
and the only reason I’m who I am today. 

Wthout New D and Casa de Amparo advocating for me I don’t think I'd be back on my feet. Now, it’s been 
almost five months back in the New D program and I believe and I’ve grown so much. I’m maintaining not 
only a job but school too. As a single mom, I work very hard and sometimes I fall short of stepping back and 
acknowledging that. Sharing this story, I know it’s supposed to be about my success, but it was an eye opener 
for me. Some of these things I shared, I speak about all the time but not in a way to make it positive. All of the 
chaos I went through pushed me and it took all of me to keep standing and walking forward but I did. 

As a mom I understand now wanting the best for your child and then turning around and beating yourself up 
because you’re not where you want to be. So I wanted to start a moms group, to help with resources or sup-
port in any way I could. I needed so many resources and I know I was embarrassed to ask for help so I want 
to make asking for help a "friendly zone."  I want to show these women they can work and attend school and 
be a mom 100%. I’m doing it and I'm super proud of myself and thankful for New Directions for not giving 
up on me. 

"  It’s been almost five months back in 
the New D 

program and I believe I’ve grown so 
much. I’m maintaining not only a job 

but school too."
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       TEEN PREPARATION PROGRAM(TPP) 
The Teen Preparation Program was introduced as a way to further assist youth 
in Residential Services in gaining critical life skills before graduating from the 
Program and transitioning to independent living. Youth in the Program are older 
teens who have demonstrated that they are ready to practice independent living, 
while remaining in a supervised setting and continuing to participate in treatment 
services. The program is located at our Casa Kids Campus in San Marcos in onsite 
apartments.  The Teen Preparation Program helps youth learn responsibility and 
life skills such as maintaining a clean apartment, grocery shopping, preparing 
food and managing school, a job and treatment activities. The Program can 
accommodate up to seven residents simultaneously and includes services for 
pregnant and parenting youth, and their children.

	 JUSTICE RESOURCE INSTITUTE & SUFFOLK UNIVERSITY DATA RESULTS:
	 Last year Casa de Amparo was selected as one of six organizations nationwide to 

act as a service center in collaboration with Justice Resource Institute (JRI) and 
Suffolk University to implement a trauma-informed framework called Attachment, 
Regulation and Competency (ARC) to improve outcomes for foster youth impacted 
by traumatic life experiences. This collaboration has allowed staff at Casa de 
Amparo to receive intensive, ongoing training to learn and implement the ARC 
framework. Through the implementation of ARC, we anticipate that clients will 
experience a reduction in Post-Traumatic Stress Disorder (PTSD) symptoms, 
improvement in behavior/functioning, an increase in self-regulation, decrease in 
depression, decrease in substance use, and an increase in social support.

	 MEMBERSHIP WITH THE CALIFORNIA ALLIANCE OF CHILD AND FAMILY SERVICES
	 Casa de Amparo became a member of the California Alliance of Child and Family 

Services (CACFS), an advocacy organization providing support and resources for 
agencies seeking to impact the lives of youth and their families. CACFS helps to 
ensure that providers are able to meet California’s regulatory requirements and 
that proposed legislation is in the best interest of youth and families. Casa de 
Amparo’s membership with CACFS is a valuable resource providing staff education, 
data and trend analysis, discussion forums, and the opportunity to collaborate with 
other agencies throughout California to ensure we are implementing programs and 
services that meet the needs of youth and families. 

	
	 REVAMPING HIRING AND TRAINING PROCESS  
	 Casa de Amparo’s Human Resources team has streamlined the interview and 

onboarding process for Residential Counselors for our Residential Services 
Program. We now conduct group interviews with a panel that includes Program 
Managers or Supervisors. Our New Hire Orientation has been expanded into a 
two-week period where the new hires are able to complete all their comprehensive 
agency onboarding requirements. We have also included a shadowing component 
to the staff training. This has resulted in improved performance for new hires 
and gives Supervisors a chance to recommend ongoing individualized training as 
needed for newly hired staff.

	
	 ENHANCING SAFTEY THROUGH PARTNERSHIP WITH SAVED IN AMERICA
	 Saved in America (SIA), a local nonprofit, partnered with Casa de Amparo to help 

enhance the safety and well-being of our residents and ensure the safety of our 
Casa Kids Campus. SIA also provides ongoing training to staff strengthening our 
partnership and efforts to ensure the safety of our residents and the community.

MILESTONES
FISCAL YEAR 2017-2018
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FINANCIAL ACTIVITIES
FISCAL YEAR 2017-2018

REVENUES

Contributions  $1,330,225

Contributions In-Kind $408,738

Special Events  $550,416

Contracts $5,669,765

Service Fees  0

Miscellaneous Income $173,776

 $8,132,920

EXPENDITURES

Residential Services  $3,963,553

Child Development Center  $604,519

Counseling Services  $555,363

Family Visitation  $520,535

New Directions  $1,682,576

Administrative Support  $607,284

Development and Fundraising  $693,088

 $8,626,918

Did You Know?  
83% of every dollar raised goes directly 

to our programs to serve Casa Kids.
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2017-2018 DONORS
SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR Board Member ~

Honorary Board Member ^ 
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Thank you to our generous donors of 2017-2018
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Samuel I. & John Henry Fox Foundation
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Thank you to our generous donors of 2017-2018
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Lori Meyer
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Miriam Montano
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Steven Slater
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Diana Aaron
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Deborah Adderson

Aetna Foundation

Jenny Al-Shafie

Genevieve Almodovar
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Thank you to our generous donors of 2017-2018

Amazon Smile Foundation

Shirley & Larry Anderson

Gordon & Sandy Angus

Nancy & Jon Arneson

Diana Arrazola

Julie Baker

Chris & Tammy Balteff

Luis Barrios

Jazmin Barroso

Eric Bartlett

Bill & Sharon Bauce

Peter & Vanessa Beetham

Michael & Mina Bell

Jo An Benzel

Best Buy

Maryanne Bienkowski

Linda Birnie

Gerry Black

Edward Blum

Stephen & Wendy Blumberg

Klaus & Hazel Bobach

LaDonna Bond & Marvin Willson

Bonsall Woman's Club

Anthony & Michele Bonwell

Rosa Bow

Louise Bradbury

Jay & Laura Brandenburg

Diana Brown

Rob & Suzanne Broyles

Sandra Burgoyne

Robert Burns

Patricia Calkins

Raedel Calori

Nancy Canfield

Ruben Canseco

David & Gail Cantrell

Diana Carey

Brenda Castellanos

Xochitl Castellon

Graciel Cecilio

Diana Chang

Patricia Chapman

Christian Womens Fellowship

Christine Ciccosanti & John Scoras

Fred & Joanne Clarey

Jamie Clark

Lauren Cohen

John & Betty Collar

Michael & Rachelle Ann Collier

James Collins

Michael & Rachel Collins

Corky's Pest Control

Hector Cortes

Costco Santa Maria

Costco Wholesale San Diego

Costco Wholesale #124 Vista

Costco Wholesale Regional Office

County of San Diego Filipino American 

Employees Association

Gigi Cramer

Kelly Crews

Daniel Cronin

Wes & Savannah Cross

David Culhane & 

Kathleen Culhane Wetzel

Diane Culp

Robert & Dana Dahlbo

Steve Daniel

Daniel Danna

Tracy Dau

Gail Davis

Adam & Suzi Day

Laurie Del Mar

Sharon Delphenich

Debra DeMartino

Fred & Kay DeWitt

Nadia Diaz

Linda & Mike Dicus

Michael & Sandra Dierdorff

Jeanette & Kathleen Ford Dixon

Norman & Geraldine Dobruskin

Ronald & Florence Dondanville

Marc Dudzik

Ames & Beryl Early

Delores Ebberts

Lizbeth Ecke & David Meyer

Dwight & Linda Efflandt

Jose Eguiarte

Jo Ely

Laurie & William  Ergas

Jose & Christine Esteban

Elizabeth & Larry Estis

Mary Faccone

Patrick & Martha Fearn

June Feldman

Meredith Fellows

Len Fetcho

Herb & Debra Field

Susan Fielder

Dan Figueroa

Ismael Figueroa

Satya Fleck

Tania Fleck-Hernandez & 

Derek Hernandez

Gary & Valda Flynn

Michael & Pam Foley

Formula LLC

Don & Dottie Fortman

Scott & Cynthia Fountain

Mindi Frankel

Carol Friis

Anne Fujioka

Darin Gagner

Martin Gannon

Ruben & Tanya Gaona

Gap Factory 1670

Michael Garrett

Genentech

Bond & Janet Germain

Diane Gilabert

Elizabeth Gill

Paul Gillen

Tamara Godwin

William & Bonnie Gomes

Gregorio & Maribel Gomez

Julie Gomez

Eunice Goodwin

Daniel & Nicole Gordon

Kenneth & Sharon Grant

Craig & Cathrine Greene

GTS Associates Corp.

John Gunther

Kim Gurreri

Bryce Gurthrie

Larry Guske

Ashley Gutierrez

Rebecca Gutierrez

Allan Hamberg

Scott Hamren

Leigh Harris

Danielle Harvey

Robert & Patricia Hasse

Carla Hayes

Rhonda & Larry Hayes Curtis

Diane Hendricks

Virgina Herder-Boyer

John Hickman & Lisa Berezin

Ann Hill

Robert & Donna Holcombe

Jay Holden

Robert & Arlene Holmes

Placida Homaechevarria

Bill & Patricia Hotz

Arlene Hourdajian

Marjorie Howard-Jones

Alan & Elizabeth Hudson

Elayne Hudson

Cele & Paul Huntzinger

Rafael Ibarra

Tri City Medical Center IT 

Department

Alex Jacobs

Vickie Jacobs

Daniel Jaffe

Chad & Stacey Jameson

Janet Johnson-Ki

Mary Beth Jorgensen & Robert 

Runckle

Richard & Christine Jorgensen

David & Susan Kabakoff

Alan Katof

Howard & Meridee Katz

Patrick & Kathy Kaveney

Jennifer Kelly

Amy Koger

Carol Kope

Daniel Kotnik

Nadia Koudmani

Edward & Patricia Krasovic

Will LaBarre

Bettye & George Ladd

Dan Laframboise

Thomas & Elizabeth Lahay

Terry & Dianne Lane

Steve & Julie LaPointe

Alexis Lasheras

Terry & Von Lau

Elaine Launer

Linda Leads

Della LeBlanc

Jon & Judy LeLevier

Kurt Lembach

Daisy Lemus

Nancy Lilliott

Hooi Lim & Elaine Empleo

Marsha Lindbeck

Jennifer Linehan

Gary Lomayesva & Sharon Seligman 

Lomayesva

Jacob Lopez

Marcos Lopez

Michael Lorber

Hector Lucio

Donna Lutz

Carl & Julia Maas

Ashley MacGorman

Zaira Machado

Anne Magill

Michael & Anita Mahaffey

Koren Manley

Mr. & Mrs. Mann

Bill & Leslie Mann

Edgar Marcus

Nancy Marks

Jill Marsal

Stephanie Marsh

Jorge Martin del Campo

Joshua Mason

Ronald McAfee

Donald McCanlies

Sharon McCormick

Kathleen & Lloyd McElhinney

Cameron McGregor

Jan & Landis McIntire

John McKay

Doug & Jennifer McQueen

Radley Medina

Jenny Meiselman

Amanda Meisner

Priscilla Mendez

Maria Mendoza

Elyse Miles

Aaron Miller

Jenifer & Chad Miller
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Thank you to our generous donors of 2017-2018

Rex Miller

Joseph Minami

Miriam Miranda

Mission Federal Credit Union Mission 

for Nonprofits

Michael Moeller

Barry & Linda Mogol

Natalie Monet

Michelle Montes

Wright & Nancy Moody

Christy Moore

Stephanie Moore

Hector Moran

Raymond & Emma Morris

Ronald & Jill Morris

Motorola Solutions Foundation

Sascha Moyer

Greg & Diane Mueller

Darren Munoz

Lisa Myatt

Trent Myers & Tamara Fleck-Myers

Barent Mynderse

Hilda Nafarrate

Naresh Kotwani Trust

Gary Nell

Chris Nelson

Elsa Noll

Alex & Sarah Okugawa

Adrian Olivos

Richard Ortega

Louise Ouillette

James S. & Davida Ozbirn

P.M. Haeckel Inc.

Tania & Marco Paniagua

Travis Parker

Marcio Pasquali dos Santos

Ian & Mabel Patterson

Jeanette Peat

Peppertree Montessori

Mark Perkins

Robert Peviani

Irene Pflaum

Jim & Megan Pierson

Eric Pitarresi

Linda Plambeck

Jeanie Platt

Sarah Ponce

Fahria Popal

Cheryl Potter

Meghann Powers

Premier, Inc. and Related 

Companies

Patricia Presutti

Judith Pruess- Mellow

Lupe Pruneda

Monica Puentes

Puerto Rico and USVI Combined 

Federal Campaign PCFO United Way

Clifford & Carolyn Quayle

Hal & Ann Quinley

Lauren Radack

Eleanor Raffel

Jose Ramos

Wendy Ramos

Women's Ministry Group Redeemer 

By The Sea Lutheran Church

Elmer & Lorrine Reich

David & Emily Rex

Scott Ripperton

Liliana Rivera

Karrie Roberts

Jeff Rockett

Margo Rodriguez

Diane Roerig

Thomas & Kristina Rogers

Brian & Sylvia Rose

Joe & Consuelo Rovai

Michael Rubey

Alyssa Ruiz de Esparza

San Dieguito Newcomers and 

Friends

Laura Sanano-Hawkins

Ryan Sasscer & Kelly Janoskie

Stephen & Jody Sather

Gary Scheib

Gregg & Pamela Schiewe

Renee Schor

Bruce Serigstad

Andrew Severson & Kathleen Clark-

Severson

Paula Shelby

Roy Shiepe & Barbara Blasutta 

Shiepe

Michele Silverthorn

Chelsea Simon

Debbie Slattery~

Brian Smith

Clarence & Callie Smith

Ami Snograss

Gretha Solorzano

Brad & Sally Soricelli

Steve Stallings

John & Jennifer Stancil

David Stapleton

Thea Stein

Elizabeth Steinkamp

Jeannine Stenzel

F. Bruce & Kristin Stewart

Jeannette Stroh

Patricia Stuart

Peter & Joan Suffredini

Cheryl Tall

Jerome & Carol Tangen

Frances Tarantino

Robert & Linda Taylor

Robert & Angeline Thonus

Erik Thorgrimsen

Maria Tinoco

Jason & Kim Tinsley

Shirley Trimble

Steve Triplett

Alex Tsakiris

Stephen Tugwell

John Tullis

Brandon Underwood

Unique Mobile Sounds

United Way of Massachusetts Bay 

and Merrimack Valley

Gesna Urbano

Shawn Van Emmerik

Jeannette Velgos

Maria Vera

Mavany Verdugo

Rolando Viani

Yvonne Villalobos

Dulce Villarreal

Dick & Marie Villelli

David Voss

Allen & Judith Waltz

Paul & Suzanne Ward

Richard & Barbara Warden

Eric Waters

Watertite Deck Coatings

Jeffrey & Debby Weiner

Emily Weis

Gary & Kay Weiss

Emily Wheatley

William Whittaker

Chatura Wijethunga

John Winfield

Scott & Karla Winkler

Frances Yarbrough

Richmond Yen

Jeffrey & Jean Young

Linda Young

Stacey Young

Kevin Yourman

Bernard Zacharias & Nancy Hamzey

Layla Zad

Rudy & Marcy Zavora
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Thank you to our generous donors of 2017-2018

Data Sources:
Client Satisfaction Survey
Desired Resolutions Development Profile
Children's Functional Assessment Rating Scale

88
PERCENT

of parents with 
children enrolled 
at the Child 
Development 
Center were 
satisfied with 
the quality of 
the program and 
services offered.

88
PERCENT

of residential 
services program 
youth stated they 
are better able to 
cope when things 
go wrong.

83
PERCENT

of parents 
have seen an 
inprovement 
in their child's 
behavior since 
being enrolled 
at the Child 
Develeopment 
Center.  

of transition aged (18-
25) Casa Kids in New 
Directions felt they were 
achieving their goals and 
demonstrated significant 
improvement in their 
career and educational 
planning goals, increasing 
the likelihood of a 
succesful transition to 
independent living.

93
PERCENT

100
PERCENT of parents or 

caregivers reported 
a positive experience 
with the family 
visitation program.

88
PERCENT

of youth in the 
Residential 
Services 
program stated 
that they feel 
more equipped 
to take action 
towards their 
goals since 
entering the 
program.

FY 2017- 2018 PROGRAM RESULTS
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Thank you to our generous donors of 2017-2018

Individuals who have remembered or wish to remember Casa de Amparo through 
planned giving:     

Since 1978, thanks to generous donors like you, Casa de Amparo has been helping San Diego’s abused 
and neglected children heal and grow. Your planned gift will help us to continue the important work of 

making San Diego a community where child abuse is simply not tolerated.

Please consult with your tax accountant or your financial adviser to analyze which of the plans is most 
appropriate for you. We can also arrange a face-to-face meeting with you, your 

advisor and Casa de Amparo’s Director of Development to discuss gift giving options. For more 
information or to request a private tour of the Casa de Amparo programs, please contact Kathy Karpe, 

Director of Development at 760-566-3556.

John & Elenora Arms		      Winifred Amy Granart		       Greogory & Melissa Post		
										              
Nancy Bellman		      Patricia Hayward			        Albert & Lee Ann Puglisi		
												                  
Bennett Family Trust		      Thelma C. Hinrichs			        Juanita Reeder	

Lonian D. Boen		      Gary W. Hohenhaus			       Jerry Sattler	

Steven & Hostensia Bram	     Joseph & Peggy Juneman                      Joan Smardan

Brausa Family Trust		     David H. Lypps			        Fay Saul Family Trust

The Estate of Abel De Brito	    Mary Alice McIntire			        Florence M., Tepper Trust

Mel & Alair Earley		     Estate of Adele Patricia Scanda             Walter Eriksen Trust 

Walter Erickson		     Patti. B Morris Living Trust		       William Webb

Helen Feller			      Margaret Piacenti			         Harold Werner	
									       
									              Emmett & Florence Woodward
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Casa de Amparo’s Signature Partner Program is an opportunity to demonstrate
 your commitment in helping end child abuse and neglect in San Diego 

County.  As Casa de Amparo has a variety of needs to fill throughout 
the year and we want to match your interests with those ongoing needs. 

With your support of time, skills and/or donations, Casa de Amparo will be 
able to direct additional resources to our child abuse prevention and 

treatment programs and services. In return for your continued support, we 
would be honored to publicize your commitment through:

• Recognition on our website and on social media including your logo and a link to your 
website

• Annual Invitation To Yearly Patron Party – network with other like-minded local 
corporations, businesses and donors

• Signature Partner flyers distributed in donor packets

For more information, please contact Kathy Karpé, Director of Development, 
at 760-566-3556 or e-mail kkarpe@casadeamparo.org

Signature
P A R T N E R S

 Want to become a Signature Partner? Your corporation can get involved as a Signature Partner in 

the following 3 or more ways:

Volunteer opportunities, joining a Board of Directors Committee, event sponsorship opportunites, 

online promotion, and donation opportunities like inkind drives.
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WE'RE PROUD OF OUR SIGNATURE PARTNERS
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Just as it takes a village to raise a child, it takes a community to help care for 
our Casa Kids. Being a Signature Partner sets an excellent philanthropic 

example for other companies and demonstrates your commitment 
to making San Diego a community where child abuse and neglect are not 

tolerated.  Thank you to all of our Signature Partners.



Casa de Amparo is sponsored  in part by 

325 Buena Creek Road, San Marcos, CA 92069  •  (760) 754-5500  •  info@casadeamparo.org  •  www.casadeamparo.org •  Tax ID #95-3315571 

Follow us @casadeamparo


